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At the Shika nuclear power station, the radiation environment is reducing with the suspension 
of the long-term plant, so there is concern that the consciousness and susceptibility of 
workers' exposure to radiation reduction will be decreased.  
Therefore, the utility and partner companies are implemented on activities to raise awareness 
of various exposure reduction awareness raising activities and understanding on radiation 
protection. And, we are hosting study meetings for utility employees who have not 
experienced a high dose environment during plant operation and a high contamination 
environment in outages. 
These are to allow workers to work safely and smoothly in a high dose / high contamination 
environment even when the plant will be in operation in the future. 
In this presentation we will introduce the contents and issues of ALARA activities we are 
currently conducting at Shika Nuclear Power Station. 


